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IT	IS	LONG	OVERDUE	THAT	THE	FEED	IN	PRICE	BE	INCREASED.	
WHY	SHOULD	THE	BIG	COMPANIES	BE	ALLOWED	TO	TAKE	OUR	ELECTRICITY	
AND	THEN	CHARGE	HUGE	RATES	TO	USE	WHAT	WE	HAVE	GENERATED	AND	
CONTINUE	TO	MAINTAIN.	
THE	FEED	IN	RATE	SHOULD	BE	REGULATED	THEREBY	RECOGNIZING	THE	
BENEFIT	OF	SOLAR	TO	THE	ENVIRONMENT.	
AS	A	PERSON	AT	HOME	ALL	DAY	I	TRY	TO	DO	MOST	CHORES	DURING	THE	
HOURS	MY	SOLAR	IS	OPERATING	YET	MY	TARIFF	IS	SO	SMALL	I	HAVE	LITTLE	
RELIEF	FROM	HIGH	BILLS	
	
JILLIAN	DEMPSEY		
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